From: Subject: CHCOC

CHCO Council Bulletin for Week ending November 19, 2010 Friday, November 19, 2010 2:50:21 PM

Date: Friday, November 19, 2010 2:50:21 F

image004.wmz image007.wmz image008.png image012.png

BY BCC TO CHCO COMMUNITY

Executive Director's Note:

This month's bulletin has been redesigned to organize the content into distinct categories for ease of reading and reference. Please remember that the CHCO bulletin is the primary means of disseminating pertinent and timely information to CHCOs on a wide range of Human Capital issues. The consolidated nature of this bulletin is meant to reduce the e-mail flow and streamline key communications.

Each agency should ensure they are getting all information contained in the weekly bulletin.

If you have any comments, suggestions or questions on the bulletin or its contents, please feel free to contact me directly at kathryn.medina@opm.gov.



Bulletin Announcements for week ending November 19, 2010

CALENDAR UPDATES - All Calendar Items can be found on www.CHCOC.gov

CHCO ACADEMY SESSION: DIVERSITY SERIES ON HIRING THE BEST

DECEMBER 7, 11-1PM

OPM AUDITORIUM, GROUND FLOOR

This last presentation in our 3 part series on Hiring the Best will focus on Breaking Down Cultural Barriers to Diversity, And will feature Special Guest Speaker: Laura Liswood, Author of the Loudest Duck.

CHCOs and Deputy CHCOs, you are encouraged to attend with your HR/Recruitment staff to this important training session.

Seating is limited. Please be sure RSVPs are in by COB December 1st RSVP TO CHCOC@OPM.GOV

CHCO FULL COUNCIL MEETING

DECEMBER 14, 10AM – 12PM

EXECUTIVE CONFERENCE ROOM, 5TH FLOOR, OPM

DEPUTY CHCO MEETING

DECEMBER 16, 10:00 AM

PENDLETON ROOM, 5TH FLOOR, OPM

ANNOUNCEMENTS/MEMOS - Attention: These Memos May Contain Action Items and/or Deadlines. PLEASE READ!!

Important Memo on HR Dashboard - Preparing Data for December Launch - ACTION REQUIRED!

Please click here for Memo

Important Memo on the PMF Program – Request for Agency Assistance – ACTION REQUESTED!

Please click here for Memo

The HCO Office would like your Feedback on how the HCOs can serve you better!

Your feedback will be helpful to them as they look for ways to better support your needs, improve efficiency and advance strategic human capital initiatives across the Federal government.

The link for a short questionnaire (9-questions) is below. You can delegate this survey by passing on the link to your staff, but PLEASE BE SURE WE ARE GETTING CHCO LEVEL RESPONSES. HR Directors have already been surveyed. Please complete this

quick survey by December 3, 2010.

http://feedback.opm.gov/Community/se.ashx?s=076F441058CF7587

JOB POSTINGS - Agencies can send Job Announcements for HR/SES Positions

GENERAL INTEREST

RECAP - A Look Back at Past News & Events

HUD HOSTS HIRING REFORM EVENT ON NOVEMBER 16TH

A huge Thanks to all Chief Human Capital Officers and Deputies for making this event such a great success. You and your staff filled the auditorium and demonstrated the government-wide support for Hiring Reform.

Special thanks to HUD, and to DOE and DOD for the great presentations and support of Hiring Reform.

Click Here for more.....